
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      January 22nd, 2025 

Contact: Rep. Mark Born - (608) 237-9137 

 

Rep. Born Responds to Gov. Evers’ State of the State Address 

 

Madison, WI—Today, Representative Mark Born (R-Beaver Dam) released the following 

statement in response to Governor Evers’ State of the State Address:  

“Tonight Governor Tony Evers provided the legislature with his vision for Wisconsin. He touted 

Republican-authored tax cuts, increasing employment, and responsible budgeting, but his plan 

would take us in the opposite direction. 

“Governor Evers is only telling you part of the story; while he is taking credit for the efforts of 

legislative Republicans, he failed to mention the dozens of items that he vetoed, that would have 

taken Wisconsin in the right direction.  

“Assembly Republicans have consistently fought to lower the tax burden in Wisconsin, sending a 

comprehensive tax cut of almost $3 billion to Governor Evers multiple times. The Governor 

vetoed those tax cuts, reducing the savings for families from over $1,000 per family under our 

plan to less than $100 after his veto. 

“Assembly Republicans will spend this session fighting for priorities that are important to 

hardworking Wisconsinites; addressing the cost of living, focusing on school accountability, 

keeping our communities safe, and supporting an economy that works. Governor Evers would 

like to spend this session focusing on tax and spend policies, the wishes of national special 

interests, and fighting the federal government. 

“I look forward to working with my legislative colleagues to cut taxes, stop DPI from 

shortchanging our students, support our law enforcement professionals, and build an economy 

that makes Wisconsin an attractive place to live, work, and raise a family. 
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